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Mr. Wessler,

I am in receipt of your public records request regarding the Cape Coral Police Department's use of cell
site simulators. The Cape Coral Police Department has not had occasion to use cell site simulators or,
"Stingrays" to date. As such, please see below:




Det. Sergeant Dana S. Coston
Cape Coral Police Department
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